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January 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer           

 

Overdue Library Books 

 

Your child will be issued with a letter on Monday/Tuesday regarding some outstanding library book returns (details 
of books on reverse of letter issued to student).  
 
The total cost of the books outstanding to school from all students represents a significant amount which will then 
affect our ability to purchase new books for the library. 
 
Please can you and your child look for the book(s) at home and return to the library as soon as possible. 
 
Your help is much appreciated 
 
Yours sincerely 

             

Sarah Sims 
Head of School 


